
Environmental Program Specialist II (Blair) – NDEE
 
The NDEE Public Drinking Water Program is currently accepting applications for an Environmental Program Specialist II. 
This position will be located in Blair, and serve as the Drinking Water Program’s Field Representative for an six-county
region in Eastern Nebraska (Field Area #2), including Omaha, Blair, Fremont, Gretna, and Plattsmouth.  The closing date
for this position is June 10, 2024.  For more information, or to apply, please visit the “Nebraska State Jobs” website
at http://statejobs.nebraska.gov/.
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